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Remington Arms 

Dear Madam/Sir, 

Nicholas Moccia 

49 Ridgecrest Avenue 

S.I.,N.Y. 10312 

Approximately ten years ago, I purchased a Remington 700, 

BDL, 30.06 cal. rifle, and I have always been satisfied with its per­

formance. I've hunted with excellance, and have grown very fond of it. 

I also own other Remington's, and again I have always been satisfied. 

However, this past month while practicing I came across a problem. I 

chambered a round and fired my first shot with no problem, thereafter, 

the second round, I chambered, closed the bolt, and after takin~ my 

saftey off, the cartridge fired. I am sure the trigger was not touched. 

Fortunitely, always being aware of saftey precautions, no one was hurt. 

Following this incident, I brought the rifle to a local 

Gun Smith, and to the best of his knowledge, he found no fault in the 

rifle's mechanics. However, I am still weery of using this rifle 

again, in the case of a reoccurance. 

I would be gratefull if you could examine my rifle, and 

correct any problems you may come across. 

Sincerely, 

Nicholas Moccia 

(718) 966-5861 

PPS 03460 


